
 
 
 

 

25 April 2025 

 

To: The President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 
Re: Notification of the Dissolution of Subsidiary Company in Hungary 

 

We, Delta Electronics (Thailand) Public Co., Ltd. (the “Company”), hereby notify the resolution of 

the Board of Directors No. 4/2025 held on 25 April 2025, regarding the dissolution of Delta 

Electronics (Hungary) Kft., an indirect subsidiary incorporated in Hungary. The subsidiary is  100% 

owned through DET International Holding B.V., a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company.  

 

The decision was made due to the current economic uncertainties, which have significantly 

impacted investment plans in the region. Furthermore, the expansion of production capacity at the 

Dubnica plant in Slovakia is considered sufficient to meet regional demand.  

 

The dissolution of the subsidiary will not affect the operations of the Company in any way. The 

liquidation process is expected to be completed within the first quarter of 2026. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Cheng An 

Director  


